
From:  

Elizabeth Figlio  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

I believe in a safe future for Portland. We need to be putting our time, energy, and funding into 
repairing and reconfiguring our existing infrastructure. we need more public transportation and roads 
that are safer for pedestrians, not just more freeway for single-passenger cars.  

 


